
Date  : 1/8/2019 2:39:04 PM
From  : "Jason McCrea" 
To  : "Alix Wisner" 
Subject  : Re: Hollywood & Wilcox project

Thanks.

On Tue, Jan 8, 2019 at 2:37 PM Alix Wisner <alix@agd-landuse.com> wrote:

Dear Jason,

 

In the interest of moving the entitlement process forward, the Applicant, 6436 Hollywood Blvd., LLC and 1624 Wilcox Ave., LP, is authorizing
payment of overtime rates for continued review of the EIR by Planning Department staff. 

 

Please let us know if you have questions.

Thank you,

Alix Wisner (on behalf of Dave Rand, Applicant Representative)

 

 

 

Alix Wisner

Planner

ARMBRUSTER GOLDSMITH & DELVAC LLP

12100 Wilshire Blvd. | Suite 1600 | Los Angeles | CA | 90025

Direct:  310.254.9055 | Main:  310.209.8800

alix@agd-landuse.com

 

This e-mail, and any attachments hereto, is intended only for use by the addressees named herein and may contain legally privileged and/or confidential
information.  If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail, and
any attachments hereto, is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify this office at 310.209.8800 and
permanently delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and any printout thereof.

þ Please consider the environment before printing this email.

 

-- 

Jason McCrea, Planning Assistant
Department of City Planning
Major Projects
T: 213-847-3672
221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA  90012
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